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1 DATA PROJECTOR 
 16/02/2011 TEPCP 

 
NFA Letter thanking WSC's for installing the Data Projector 

2 VENUE FOR TEPCP EXECUTIVE MEETINGS 
 16/02/2011 TEPCP Active Letter to WSC requesting that they waive charging us for Executive 

meetings. 

3 PLANNING FOR THE CHRISTMAS, NEW YEAR & AUSTRALIA DAY 

CELEBRATIONS 2010 AT THE ENTRANCE 
 17/02/201 TEPCP Active Letter to WSC  re Karagi Reserve and its surrounds were left in a state 

not worthy of a tourist destination 
 18/02/2011 WSC Councillor 

Lynne Webster 
NFA Email advising she had met with GM in regard to all of TEPCP's 

concerns re Karagi Point 

4 STATE ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNING POLICY (AFFORDABLE RENTAL 

HOUSING) 2009 REVIEW 
 25/02/2011 TEPCP NFA Submission  to Department of Planning stating TEPCP's comments on 

review of legislation. 
 25/02/2011 NSW PLANNING 

Lise Sperling  
NFA Email thanking TEPCP for submission, and advising they will consider 

this in line with the review and advising should you wish to discuss the 
review, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

5 OLD SAILING CLUB BUILDING AT TUGGERAH PARADE, LONG JETTY. 
 25/02/2011 TEPCP NFA Letter to WSC asking for an update on progress with the three items 

contained in Council's resolution; 11.1 - 24 November 2010. 
 26/02/2011 WSC Councillor 

Lynne Webster 
NFA Email advising she will try and organise another Councillor inspection so 

as we can make a final decision on its status - whether it is worth saving 
or should it be demolished. 

6 VANDALISM & GRAFFITI MANAGEMENT STRATEGY 
 15/02/2011 WSC 

 
NFA Email advising registration for  Graffiti Action Day May 15 2011 

 25/02/2011 TEPCP 
 

NFA Letter to WSC asking for removal of tagging on toilet block cnr 
Tuggerah Parade and Archbold Rd Long Jetty 

7 THE ENTRANCE COMMUNITY CAFE 
 16/02/2011 WSC NFA Email advising The Entrance Community Cafe opens for lunch, 2011, 

next Monday, February 21st. 

8 WSC COASTAL MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 25/02/1211 WSC Councillor 

Bob Graham 
NFA Email advising Gina Vereker will address the delay in exhibiting the 

plan. 

9 TEPCP FINANCIAL STATEMENT FOR 2010 
 23/02/2011 WSC 

Bev Davis 
NFA Advice re Booking Fees.  A Credit Note has been issued and the Precinct 

now has a zero balance. 
 

To Do List 
1. Secretary to write t o Council saying that there should be enough copies of studies printed to allow libraries 

to put them out on loan rather than having to read such a large document in the Library 
2. Secretary to write to Council saying that action should be taken to investigate other means of disposal of 

the weed than leaving it as an unsightly mess on the Long Jetty foreshore.  cc to Ccl Wynn. 
3. Secretary to write to Council requesting advice on provision of bins and cleanup schedules on Shared 

pathway View Street to Picnic Point 
 

NOTE TEPCP RECEIVES AND MONITORS ALL DEVELOPMENT APPLICTAION NOTICES FROM COUNCIL. 




